
From:
To: Planning; Helen Webster
Cc: Rona Charles
Subject: RE: Cliff House Farm Cottages, Cliff Farm, 8 The Cliff, Iburndale, - NYM/2017/0837/FL
Date: 06 February 2018 11:42:33

Dear Helen
I have had a quick look at the updated plans. The changes to the plans do not affect my previous
comments.
Best wishes
Sara
 
Sara Robin
Conservation Officer (Planning)
Yorkshire Wildlife Trust
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